A /ry @

TULSA CITY COUNCIL

January 20, 2015

City of Tulsa
175 E. 2™ st.
Suite 260

Tulsa, OK 74103

Re:  Closing of Public Way
510 E. 2™ St. / Block 110 Tulsa Original Town

This is to notify you that the captioned rezoning application has been scheduled for consideration
by the Tulsa City Council on Thursday, January 29, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Room
of City Hall located at One Technology Center, 175 E. 2" St., 2" Floor, Tulsa, OK 74103.

Council Rules and Order of Business allow public comments up to five minutes per person.
Groups of six (6) or more individuals advocating a similar position on a single item are
collectively limited to a total of thirty (30) minutes per meeting. At the conclusion of public
comments the Council will take action. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me
at (918) 596-19635.

Sincerely,
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Brenton Sides
Council Support Administrator
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